
 

 CHALLAH FOR SHABBAT  

School Year 2020-2021 

Temple Beth El is offering challah for Shabbat to our families. We hope 

this  challah will enrich your family’s Shabbat.  

We will send home the challah from Mickey’s Bakery, in your child’s 

school bag every Friday school is in session from                                                               

September  18, 2020 to  May 28, 2021 

No Challah Nov. 27th ,  Dec. 25th, Jan. 1st,  Feb. 19th,  April 2nd 

These are the same challot that we serve in the ECC. They are nut free and made in a        

facility that does NOT contain nuts.   

Student’s Name: _________________________________  

___1 Challah $110.00       

___2 Challot  $220.00  

Payment must accompany this form.  

Please turn in this form with a check or mark the ECC Payment Schedule and indicate payment option.   

Please make checks payable to Temple Beth El.  

Thank you!  


